## Miagara University Athletic Association

Niagara University, N. Y.

OFFICE OF DIRECTOR OF ATHLETICS

July 14, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, Director of Physical Education, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

Thank you for your letter of July 8th. I appreciate very much the list of coaches from your district which you sent me. However, I was requested some time ago to hurry up with my selections so I invited Mr. Hoy of the University of South Dakota to become a member of the Coaching Ethics Committee.

Incidentally, I recently sent out some information to coaches conducting summer coaching schools. I thought perhaps you might be interested in receiving a copy so I am enclosing one for you.

With kindest regards and best wishes for a pleasant summer, I am

Sincerely,

John J. Gallagher, Director of Athletics.

JJG:JD Enc. 1

